
 

 

 

  

 

Project Status  May 2024 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  10% Spring 2025 
Construction 0% 2026 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

Sedona in Motion 11Q – Shelby II Shared Use Path                                                                       FY24 CIP Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Sedona is continuing to construct shared-use pathways to promote 
walkability and bike-ability, and to encourage non-vehicular modes of travel to 
alleviate congestion. Shelby Drive Shared-Use Path will connect and widen the 
existing pathways along Shelby Drive to 89A.  

 

Status: We are currently in the preliminary design stage for the extension of the 
Shelby Drive Shared-Use Path, which was completed in 2023 under the Shelby Drive 
Roadway Improvements Project. This project will extend the existing 10’ wide 
concrete pathway, which currently terminates at the recycling center, further north 
to connect at W State Route 89A. The path is anticipated to continue on the east 
side of Shelby Drive for the majority of the alignment, but will cross to the west side 
near Whippet Way to avoid conflicts with utilities and structures.  Survey and 
feasibility was completed by SEC. This project has been awarded $500,000 in 
Congressional grant funding to complete the NEPA and take the design from 30% 
to a biddable set. 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant: Southwestern 

Environmental Consultants (SEC) Inc. 

Contractor: TBD 

Timing: FY24-FY26  

Construction Challenges: 

 Narrow Right-of-Way 
 Existing utilities & close-by structures 

Federal grant & NEPA environmental 
clearances  

 New easements 
 
 
 

Project Manager:  
Hanako Ueda, CFM 
(928) 203-5024 
Hueda@SedonaAZ.gov 
 

City Engineer: 
Kurtis Harris, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
KHarris@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$  FY24 Project Budget    $100,000 
 FY25 Project Budget    $675,000 
     Total Project Budget:   $1,500,000 
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